Hunters Green WGA General Membership Meeting Minutes

September 26, 2020

Meeting was called to order by President Colleen Carpenter at 1:32PM. She
recognized the 2019-2020 Executive Board: Jill Wickliffe, Kathy Gould and Linda
Schaefer for their efforts on our behalf. Colleen also thanked the current
Executive Board: Patti Beck, Pat Cammarata, Mary Hughes and Kathy Gould for
planning and decorating for our ParTee on the Green today. Taffy Corrigan,
Nancy Killian and Lisa McNeight were announced as new members.

Previous Board Meeting Minutes had been emailed to all WGA Members. A
motion was made to dispense with the reading of the minutes by DeeDee
Pflueger and seconded by Becky Nolan, the motion passed.

Treasurers Report by Pat Cammarata-Pat gave a report as of September 23 that
was passed out to all in attendance. The Closing Balance as of that date was
$6807.50. We presently have 60 members in the WGA. 54 are from Hunters
Green and 6 are from Tampa Palms.

Tournament Chairman’s Report-Vice President Patti Beck spoke about organized
play. Wednesdays Ladies Play will start at 9AM staring October 7. There will be
a Play With the Pro Event one Wednesday each month from now thru December.

The Member Guest Tournament has been cancelled. In its place we will have a
Solheim Cup October 17 and 18 with Pat Bethune and Terri Williams serving as

Chairs and Captains. Anyone participating in the Solheim Cup is encouraged to

get their entry fee to a Chair or the Pro Shop as soon as possible. Terri Williams
spoke that she wants this to be Fun, encourage people to join in and play.

The Winter Tournament will be December. Kathy Schutts is the Chair for that
event.

Patti recognized and thanked Kathy Gould and Linda Schaefer for redoing the
Bulletin Board in the Ladies Locker Room.



We now have a Birdie Tree in the Ladies Locker Room. On Wednesday and
Saturday play if you have a Hole in One, Birdie or Eagle, put your name on the
tree. Let’s try to fill that tree up this year!

Janet Kolb Patton who is in charge of Ringers requested putting first and last
names on score cards to help her out with keeping track of scores and players.
Please be sure you also have the date, scorer and person attesting filled out.
Twelve (12) Scores are needed to be eligible for Ringer Prizes.

Becky Nolan discussed the new Handicap Committee that she is sitting on,
representing the WGA. Dave Bethune is the head of this Committee. Their goal
is to help educate all HG Members on the new handicap system. It is requested
that everyone post their score EACH time you golf.

Sunshine-Linda Schaefer is putting Birthdays in the Monthly Newsletter. She
asked that you please let her know if anyone in the WGA has a situation for a
card.

New Business

There is a large pump container in the Ladies Locker Room filled with sanitizer.
Please take some if you need a refill.

Pink Goody Bags that all playing today received were from the Bethune Group.
They also donated bottles of wine that were given out for prizes today.

At 1:46PM Colleen Carpenter made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded
by DeeDee Pflueger, the motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Christine Maestri



